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Monday, 21 May  - Recycling Week. 

    - Management Meeting at 13:00. 

Tuesday, 22 May  - “The Dangers of Social Media” in the Chelsea Hall at 18:30. 

     (R20.00) 

Wednesday, 23 May - Chess at Glenashley.  14:15 

Thursday, 24 May  - Parade Practice for Sports Day.  08:00 

    - Hooked on Books Show. 

Friday, 25 May  - SPORTS DAY. 08:00 - 10:30  (Whole school closes at 10:30) 

    - Mini Rugby and Netball at Northlands.  16:00 - 19:00 

Saturday, 26 May  - Mini Soccer and Netball at Ashton.  08:00 - 10:00 

Events for the week 
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Birthdays 
Tuesday, 22 May  - Taaha Sayed 
Thursday, 24 May  - Lyla Chrystal,  Alexander Botha 
Friday, 25 May  - Junior Shelembe 
Saturday, 26 May  - Khaya Dlamini,  Ashley Smith,  Seth Manning 
Sunday, 27 May  - Zoey Moldenhauer,  Shrivar Harrillall,  Saisha Mohanlall,   
   Taite Harilal 

 

Value of the Month :   Moral Courage 

Achievements 
Connor O’Malley - Distance Badge for swimming 200m (8 lengths of a 25m pool). 

Amelie Maujean  - 3rd Place in Art Smart Recycling Competition. 
  Completed a 100m swim. 

Rachael Shea - Gold Medal for 5th place in gymnastics. 

Adam Cohen - Distance Badge for swimming 200m. (8 lengths of a 25m pool). 

Riley Ender - Certificate and Medal for Rhythmic Gymnastics. 

Emily Schroder - Awarded a distinction in Modern Theatre Dance. 
 
House Captains for Sports Day 
 
Blake Fulton Twinn   Vaughan 
 
Blake Herselman Daniel du Plessis Zac Wimble   Keegan Reeves 
Sloane Grant Thando Ndelu Gabriella Hall  Ndondo Ntombela 
 
Chelsea Helpers   :    Ryan Herselman and Tess Birkett 
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Sport 
U9 NETBALL 

On Saturday 12 May the U/9 A and B teams played matches at La Lucia Junior Primary.   The A team played a 
total of 5 matches. They drew one, lost one and won three matches. The B team played 4 matches. They drew 
one and won 3.  These were the first matches of the season and it was so exciting to see the girls in action.  Mrs 
Daniel and Mrs Jacobs admired the great teamwork and good spirit amongst the girls.  It was pleasing to see the 
girls display all the skills taught.  Thank you to the girls and their supportive parents.  We look forward to your next 
games.   

From your proud coaches Mrs Daniel and Mrs Jacobs 

Inspiration : Real integrity is doing the right thing, knowing that 
 nobody’s going to know whether you did it or not.” 

MINI RUGBY 

On Friday 11 May, the U9A and B boys played a mini rugby festival that was hosted by Chel-
sea Prep.  As the boys arrived everyone could feel the buzz in the air.  Our boys were defi-
nitely keen to impress in their home festival.  Our teams played extremely well, with the A’s 
winning all 4 of their matches and not letting a try be scored against them; an outstanding 
achievement.    Our B’s gave their all and improved as the festival went on; they lost 3 match-
es but they did win their last match.   Well done to Max Rossato, Zhaun Swart, Tré O’ Sulli-
van, Zac Wimble, Blake Herselman, Josh Mills, and Scout Whittle on scoring tries during the 
festival.   Our boys really put their hearts into all their matches and the results showed this.  
Their hard work during practices is definitely starting to show. 

Mrs Wells and Mr Govender 

SOCCER FESTIVAL 

On a chilly Saturday morning, the U9 A and B soccer teams 
played various schools at La Lucia Junior primary. The boys 
played fearlessly remembering the skills learnt at practices during 
the week. The A team won all 5 of their matches and the B team 
won 3 matches and drew 2. Your coaches and I were so proud of 
your teamwork and great spirit! Keep up the hard work boys. 
 

Miss Meyer and the Soccer Coaches. 

CHESS 
 

The grade 3 chess players had a wonderful time at Northlands Primary on a very chilly Wednes-
day afternoon.  Many different schools attended and all of our Chelsea players played like super 
stars.  All of the games that were played were friendly and thoroughly enjoyed  -   Well done!  
 

Miss Wilson, Mrs Cilliers and Coach Brandon  

Grade 3 Mother’s Day Tea 

Our grade 3 pupils enjoyed having their Moms join them for a delicious Mother’s Day Tea.   


